

UNITED STATES SENATE WASHINGTON, D.C. 20510

OLYMPIA J. SNOWE

January 22, 2010

Dear Tim,

My congratulations to you and Delta Ambulance's many valued employees for earning the 2010 "President's Award" from the Kennebec Valley Chamber of Commerce. It is a well-deserved recognition of the many contributions the company has made and the immeasurable impact it has had in Central Maine.

The emergency medical transportation services that Delta offers in the region provide much needed care and assistance for many of our most vulnerable citizens. Delta's 120 employees are to be commended for the dedication, compassion and quality of care that they offer day-in and day-out in the 18 communities they serve. Given this well-earned reputation, it's not hard to comprehend why the company has experienced such phenomenal success and why it has received this esteemed honor.

Once again, I want to extend my congratulations to you and Delta Ambulance for earning the 2010 "President's Award" from the Kennebec Valley Chamber of Commerce. I am pleased to join countless others in my deep appreciation for your steadfast efforts and commitment. If I can ever be of assistance, please do not hesitate to contact me.

Sincerely,

OLYMPIA J. SNOWE United States Senator